CENTRAL LYON BOARD MINUTES

April 23, 2014
The Central Lyon Board of Directors met in special session in the Board Room of the Central Lyon Community School at 5:30 P.M. with the following members present: President Steve Sieperda, Vice President Judy Gacke, Directors Scott Postma, David Jans, and Superintendent Dave Ackerman. Other individuals present were Board Secretary/Business Manager Jackie Wells and EL/MS Principal Dan Kruse, Stephanie Baker, Tammy Hoppe, Jason Engleman, Jessica Jensen, Emily Deutsch and Amy Jans.  Director DeJong was absent.
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 P.M. 

Gacke moved to approve the agenda and Jans seconded, carried 4-0.


Discussion took place on adding supervisor positions to MS baseball and MS softball programs due to high student involvement under one coach. Administration and coaches will review the program numbers and determine the best solution going forward.

In Old Business, Postma moved to approve utilizing casino funds to purchase school supplies for grades TK – 6.  Gacke seconded, carried 4-0.
In New Business, Jans moved to approve the following hires:  Natalie Larson, Kindergarten; Kate Gerber, Kindergarten; Geoff Kruse, .5FTE Middle School Teacher/.5 Technology Integrationist; Kelly Weiler, Assistant Volleyball Coach; Ranita Nail, Football Cheerleading Advisor; Jessica Kruse, Competition Cheerleading Advisor; and Jill Devitt, Individual Speech Advisor.  Gacke seconded, carried 4-0.  Gacke moved to approve the reduction of Toby Lorenzen’s extended contract and Jans seconded, carried 4-0.

Gacke moved to enter into closed session at 6:25 P.M. under Iowa Code 21.5 1 (i),

Superintendent Evaluation. Jans seconded and in a roll call vote, 4 aye, 0 nay.  Jans moved to leave closed session at 8:15 P.M.; Postma seconded, carried 4-0.
Jans moved to adjourn at 8:16 P.M. and Postma seconded, carried 4-0.

